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Petitioner Letter of 5 February 2012 

 

By way of response, I will say the following: 

 

 My views and arguments for this petition have already been expressed in the 

notes that I originally submitted to the Scottish Parliament. 

 

 In my view, writing a further response would only be a reiteration of points 

already expressed. 

 

 I do not feel that I have the understanding to comment on legal positions. 

 

 If the PPC has any further queries for me, please do not hesitate to contact 

me but otherwise please refer to the notes I have already submitted. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Luca Scarabello 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


